[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello All,
I am emailing you regarding the group projects for module 5.  
Presentation of group projects will be carried out using Blackboard Collaborate and will need to be completed by 2 May 2016.  The due date has been brought forward from 9 May 2016 to 2 May 2016 due to logistical reasons.  
Groups can complete the presentation in their own time and Deon Reynders will review the recording afterwards. Please discuss amongst your groups a time that best suits you and let me know. Once I receive your nominated day and time I will send through further instructions on how to utilise Blackboard successfully.  You will also need a different Blackboard Collaborate link to the one you usually use.  
Presentations do not need to be long, around 15 minutes should be sufficient. There should be a minimum of 12 slides excluding the intro slides however the groups can make it longer if they wish.
All currently active group members must participate and the second slide (just after the title slide) needs to list all of them.
There is no need to annotate slides with a mouse/pen during presentation.
Members will take turn in presenting; the group leader will be logged in as the moderator and will be responsible for loading slides and controlling the microphone. All group members will be given the opportunity to speak once the group leader releases the talk button.
Please let me know before Thursday 14 March 2016 what date and time (UTC) your group will be presenting.
In your email please also include the names of all group members still participating and the nominated group leader.

